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TECHNICAL STATEMENT

This Technical Statement was prepared on behalf of Peg Broadcasting, LLC (“PB”),
licensee of radio station WPBX, Channel 257A, Crossville, Tennessee. PB has an outstanding
permit to make minor changes in the facilities of WPBX (BPH-20080114ACU), which
authorizes a relocation to a new site. PB herein submits a license application to cover the
outstanding permit. A calculation of the transmitter power output of the WPBX transmitter is

attached as Exhibit A.

There are two operating conditions/restrictions on the WPBX permit. The first states that
the permit was issued pursuant to §73.215 of the rules. PB acknowledges this condition. The
remaining condition states that PB will reduce the power of WPBX, or cease operation as
needed, to insure that persons with access to the tower will not be exposed to radio frequency
radiation levels in excess of the Commission’s guidelines. PB will comply with this
requirement. Based on the foregoing, it is believed that WPBX is operating in compliance with

the Commission’s rules and that all conditions have been met.



